
CMS Response to Public Comments Received for CMS-855R - Reassignment of
Medicare Benefits Application

The Centers for Medicare and Medicaid Services (CMS) received a comment from a physician 
related to CMS-855R.  This is the reconciliation of the comment.

Comment:     

The Centers for Medicare and Medicaid Services (CMS) received a comment from a physician 
suggesting that a more legal reaction to the government debt should be to consolidate debt and 
allow the debt to be handled by law firms.  

Response: 

CMS appreciates the suggestion and concern expressed by this commenter but the CMS-
855R form does not focus on the overall government debt from Medicare and other 
government funded health care services.  Given that, CMS shall take under advisement the 
recommendation put forth from this physician and should further consultation be 
required, CMS shall contact the commenter to investigate any potential savings to the 
Medicare program.


